
 
 

 

 

 

Minnesota 

Taking Charge of Your Finances: How to 
Survive and Thrive! 

Profits are increasingly difficult to see in farming 
today. To assist producers, the University of 
Minnesota Extension Agricultural Business 
Management Team developed a program to 
provide farmers with the skills necessary to 
implement a full circle, farm financial management 
approach for their farm, with the hope of seeing 
higher profits.  

Financial management workshops in 19 locations 
across Minnesota equipped producers with tools to 
create and put financial statements to use in their 
operation; be better prepared to evaluate their 
own financial position; manage their operation for 
greater financial gain; and have a better 

relationship with their farm partners, including 
their lenders.  

Over 280 operators learned why these documents 
are so beneficial and what financial ratios are 
calculated on each document. Each participant left 
their workshop with the knowledge and skills to 
develop their own financial statements, tips for 
improving their farm recordkeeping and financial 
decision-making.  

Project director, Nathan Hulinsky reported that six 
months after the workshops 94% of the survey 
evaluation respondents created their own balance 
sheet, 92% created an income statement and 94% 
created a cash flow statement and were able to 
successfully analyze these documents.  

One farmer said, "We now use benchmarking to 
see what our strengths and weaknesses are and 
then use this information to create actions for 
improvements in our performance. Record keeping 
is important to ensure we are using good data to 
make profitable business decisions."   
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“Record keeping is important to 
ensure we are using good data to 

make profitable business 
decisions.” 
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